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Charles.McAteer@stonybrook.edu <Charles.McAteer@stonybrook.edu> Wed, Feb 15, 2012 at 6:57 AM
To: Unknown
Bcc: Charles.McAteer@stonybrook.edu

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for Feb/March 2012

Weds. Feb. 15th • Professionals Workshop, What is Expected of a Professional, Noon, Wang Center
Room 301
Tues. Feb. 21st • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to
Corinne at 632-6570)
Weds. March 7th • Academic Council Meeting/Front Page Discussion - Kim Scipes, 12:00 p.m., Javits
Rm. 2nd Fl. Library, (RSVP to  www.uupsbu.org)
Weds.March 7th • Front Page Discussion Part 2 - Kim Scipes - 4:00 PM Wang Center Lecture Hall 1
Thur. March 8th • Pre-Retirement Workshop, Noon, Wang Center Room 101,(RSVP to
www.uupsbu.org)Only 30 Seats
Tues. March 13th • General Membership Meeting, Noon, SAC Ballroom A,(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)
Thur. March 15th • Women's Concerns Workshop, Broadcasting, Noon, SB Union Room 247,(RSVP to
www.uupsbu.org)
Tues. March 20th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to
Corinne at 632-6570)
Weds. March 28th • Health & Safety Workshop, Financial Wellness, Noon, Wang Center Room 301,
(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

"Are L.I. School Districts Sustainable Under 2% Tax Cap?" — March 7 at
6:00PM
Superintendent Anthony Annunziato will deliver a provocative presentation at the March PDK
Meeting. The Stony Brook chapter of Phi Delta Kappa was established as a club in May 2007, and
achieved chapter status within one year.  The PDK chapter is sponsored by The School of Professional
Development. 

Bald and Beautiful
Bee Farina in memory of her daughter Meghan Farina will be a participant St. Baldrick's "shavee" in this
year's Battle of the Undergraduate Colleges' "Battle Against Cancer" event in SAC Ballroom B, on

3/13/12, 11:00 am - 5:00 pm. 

The St. Baldrick's Foundation is a volunteer-driven charity committed to funding the most promising

research to find cures for childhood cancers and give survivors long and healthy lives. SBUMC Pediatric

hematology/oncology doctors have been included in their previous grant donations. 
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hematology/oncology doctors have been included in their previous grant donations. 
Anyone interested in helping this wonderful cause in memory of Meghan  can go to either Bee's page at
http://www.stbaldricks.org/participants/mypage/502547/2012  to donate or

to http://www.stonybrook.edu/ucolleges/ugc/battle/events/battle_cancer.shtml for further information

on the event. Submitted by the UUP Community Services Committee. 

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
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